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Information for all Partners 
involved 

What is the Leading Parent Partnership Award?  

The LPPA is a nationally recognised award achieved by schools 
who work very closely with the families of their pupils. The 
assessment is made by an external advisor.  

What do you have to do to achieve the award?  

Schools have to work towards meeting nine different objectives, 
building up lots of evidence to support them before they can 
achieve the award. (see overleaf for details).  

When will we achieve the award?  

By the end of this academic year 2023 

Leading Parent Partnership 

What difference will the Leading Parent Partnership 

Award make to Bredbury St Marks ? 

Working towards the LPPA will enhance links between 

home and school. This is important to us as we know that 

when positive relationships are built, children ’s learning 

improves.  

What can families and external partners do to help 

Bredbury St Marks school achieve this award ? 

• Read all newsletters and publicity we send out.  

• Come along to events we organise if you are able to. 

• Complete any questionnaires or feedback forms we 

send out as honestly as you can.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 

your continued support with your child ’s education.  

We look forward to working with you more closely. If you 

have any questions, suggestions or just want to know 

more, please contact me on the email address below.  

Thanks  

Katy Spreckley   

LPPA Co-ordinator, Assistant Headteacher  

katy.spreckley@st-marks.stockport.sch.uk 

 

 




